‘'WASHINGTON STATE JUNIOR SPORTSMEN

May 1, 1962

Mr., Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr., Relander,
We, the Washington State Junior Sportsmen Council,

would like to thank you for your cooperation with the

council that you showed at the Yakima Convention held

April 28th, and 29th.

Also we would like to thank you for getting and

financing the Indian entertainment, It was enjoyed

very much by all,
Sincerely,
Washington State Junior Sportsmens Council
Patty Sprague, President

Jim Keikkala, Sec.-Tresurer




